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lowa Electric Light and Power
Docket No. 50-331Company
License No. DPR-49ATTN: Mr. Lee Liu EA 92-056

Chairman of the Board
and Chief Executive
Officer

IE Towers
P. O. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

Dear Mr. Liu:

This refers to the telephone conversations between Mr. Wilson of your staff
and Mr. Kozak, of this office on March 27, 1992, regarding arrangements for an
enforcement conference between members of cur respective organizations. Thismeeting is scheduled for April 9,1992, at 1:00 p.m., at the NRC Region 111
office at 799 Roosevelt Road, Building 4 ;1en Ellyn, Illinois.

The purpose of this conference is to discuss the findings of the inspectionconducted at your facility on March 17-27, 1992. The inspection identified
apparent violations of NRC requirements 10 CFR Part 19.12. Please be prepared
to discuss at the Enforcement Conference in both your oral presentation and in
a-concise written handout the root causes and contributing factors for these
violations an'' concerns and your corrective actions taken and/or planned to
preclude rect..rence of these violations and improve implementation of yourNRC-licensed program.

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact R. L. Hagueof my staff at (708) 790-5546.

Sincerely,

ddatk L. Y-[kWg-
l
/)e Edward G. Greenman, DirectorDivision of Reactor ProjectsCC:

j D. Wilson, Plant
Superintendent - Nuclear

R. Salmon, Manager, Nuclear
) Licensing
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Resident Inspector, RIII
Stephen Brown,.lowa Dept.,
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Licensing Project Mgr., NRR
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